
Dear Colleagues! 

I present my candidacy for such a high position of EHRA Secretary! 

ESC is the largest cardiological society in the world. EHRA, as a branch of the ESC, 

is no longer a purely European organization, but goes far beyond Europe. The 

significance of documents and recommendations issued by EHRA are highly valued, 

referenced and used in the daily practice by physicians around the world. In addition, 

physicians from Africa, Asia and America are now members of EHRA. At the same 

time, as far as I know, physicians living outside of Europe have not held high 

positions on the EHRA board. The European community has created very high 

standards of quality to which the whole world is oriented. I would like to contribute 

to increasing the number of highly qualified EHRA members coming from non-

European nations. I am sure that my election to this position will provide an impetus 

to non-European physicians to join and contribute to the EHRA. I understand 

responsibilities associated with such a position and I am ready to apply all my 

knowledge and experience to promote EHRA worldwide. 

Sincerely, 

Ayan Abdrakhmanov, FESC, FEHRA 

 

 


